
 

TO:   Planning & Zoning Commission 

FROM:   Brent Moore, AICP, Senior Planner 

HEARING DATE: June 3, 2019 

DATE:   May 22, 2019 

RE:   PUD19-00017 / 5571 N Eagle Road / Deferral 

 

 

At the request of the applicant, please defer application PUD19-00017 to a date certain 

of July 1, 2019.  The deferral is requested to allow the applicant additional time to update 

their site and building plans.   
 


